
  after 1230 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  after 1230 # diaginomai {dee-ag-in'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and
1096; to elapse meanwhile: -- X {after}, be past, be spent.[ql

  arise 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
{arise}, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be
ended, fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God
forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
ordained to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published,
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be
turned, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  as 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon {as} it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
 will, would, be wrought.[ql

  assembled 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be {assembled}, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be
ended, fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God
forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
ordained to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published,
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be
turned, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  be 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, {be} wrought.[ql

  be 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, {be} turned, use, wax,
 will, would, be wrought.[ql
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  be 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, {be} taken, be turned, use, wax,
 will, would, be wrought.[ql

  be 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, {be}
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  be 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, {be} published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  be 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, {be} performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  be 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to {be},
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  be 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
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(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, {be} ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  be 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, {be} married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  be 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, {be} made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  be 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, {be} kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  be 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, {be} fulfilled, + God forbid,
grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to
be, partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  be 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, {be} found, be fulfilled, + God forbid,
grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to
be, partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql
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  be 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
{be} finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid,
grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to
be, partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  be 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, {be} ended,
fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid,
grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to
be, partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  be 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, {be} divided, draw, be ended,
fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid,
grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to
be, partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  be 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
({be}) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended,
fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid,
grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to
be, partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  be 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), {be} brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  be 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, {be}(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
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(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  be 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, {be}
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  be 1230 # diaginomai {dee-ag-in'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and 1096;
to elapse meanwhile: -- X after, be past, {be} spent.[ql

  be 1230 # diaginomai {dee-ag-in'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and 1096;
to elapse meanwhile: -- X after, {be} past, be spent.[ql

  be 3854 # paraginomai {par-ag-in'-om-ahee}; from 3844 and 1096;
 to become near, i.e. approach (have arrived); by implication,
to appear publicly: -- come, go, {be} present.[ql

  be 4266 # proginomai {prog-in'-om-ahee}; from 4253 and 1096;
to be already, i.e. have previousy transpired: -- {be} past.[ql

  bear 5041 # teknogoneo {tek-nog-on-eh'-o}; from a compound of
5043 and the base of 1096; to be a child-bearer, i.e. parent
(mother): -- {bear} children.[ql

  begotten 3439 # monogenes {mon-og-en-ace'}; from 3441 and 1096;
 only-born, i.e. sole: -- only ({begotten}, child).[ql

  being 0581 # apogenomenos {ap-og-en-om'-en-os}; past
participle of a compound of 575 and 1096; absent, i.e. deceased
(figuratively, renounced): -- {being} dead.[ql

  blow 1920 # epiginomai {ep-ig-in'-om-ahee}; from 1909 and 1096;
 to arrive upon, i.e. spring up (as a wind): -- {blow}.[ql

  born 1085 # genos {ghen'-os}; from 1096; "kin" (abstract or
concrete, literal or figurative, individual or collective): --
{born}, country(-man), diversity, generation, kind(-red), nation,
 offspring, stock.[ql

  brought 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be {brought}
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be
ended, fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God
forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
ordained to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published,
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be
turned, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  child 3439 # monogenes {mon-og-en-ace'}; from 3441 and 1096;
only-born, i.e. sole: -- only (begotten, {child}).[ql
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  children 5041 # teknogoneo {tek-nog-on-eh'-o}; from a compound
of 5043 and the base of 1096; to be a child-bearer, i.e. parent
(mother): -- bear {children}.[ql

  come 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) {come} (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended,
fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid,
grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to
be, partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  come 3854 # paraginomai {par-ag-in'-om-ahee}; from 3844 and
1096; to become near, i.e. approach (have arrived); by
implication, to appear publicly: -- {come}, go, be present.[ql

  continue 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), {continue}, be divided, draw, be
ended, fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God
forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
ordained to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published,
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be
turned, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  country 1085 # genos {ghen'-os}; from 1096; "kin" (abstract or
concrete, literal or figurative, individual or collective): --
born, {country}(-man), diversity, generation, kind(-red), nation,
 offspring, stock.[ql

  dead 0581 # apogenomenos {ap-og-en-om'-en-os}; past participle
of a compound of 575 and 1096; absent, i.e. deceased
(figuratively, renounced): -- being {dead}.[ql

  diversity 1085 # genos {ghen'-os}; from 1096; "kin" (abstract
or concrete, literal or figurative, individual or collective): --
 born, country(-man), {diversity}, generation, kind(-red),
nation, offspring, stock.[ql

  divided 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be {divided}, draw, be
ended, fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God
forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
ordained to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published,
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be
turned, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  draw 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, {draw}, be ended,
fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid,
grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to
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be, partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  ended 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be
{ended}, fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, +
God forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
ordained to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published,
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be
turned, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  blow 1920 # epiginomai {ep-ig-in'-om-ahee}; from 1909 and 1096;
 to arrive upon, i.e. spring up (as a wind): -- {blow}.[ql

  fall 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended,
{fall}, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God
forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
ordained to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published,
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be
turned, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  finished 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be
ended, fall, be {finished}, follow, be found, be fulfilled, +
God forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
ordained to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published,
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be
turned, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  follow 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be
ended, fall, be finished, {follow}, be found, be fulfilled, +
God forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
ordained to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published,
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be
turned, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  forbid 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be
ended, fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God
{forbid}, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
ordained to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published,
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be
turned, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql
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  found 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be
ended, fall, be finished, follow, be {found}, be fulfilled, +
God forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
ordained to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published,
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be
turned, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  fulfilled 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be
ended, fall, be finished, follow, be found, be {fulfilled}, +
God forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
ordained to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published,
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be
turned, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  generation 1085 # genos {ghen'-os}; from 1096; "kin" (abstract
or concrete, literal or figurative, individual or collective): --
 born, country(-man), diversity, {generation}, kind(-red),
nation, offspring, stock.[ql

  go 3854 # paraginomai {par-ag-in'-om-ahee}; from 3844 and 1096;
 to become near, i.e. approach (have arrived); by implication,
to appear publicly: -- come, {go}, be present.[ql

  God 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + {God} forbid,
grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to
be, partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  grow 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid,
{grow}, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained
to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem,
be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use,
wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  happen 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be
ended, fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God
forbid, grow, {happen}, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
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ordained to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published,
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be
turned, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  have 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, {have}, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  Hermogenes 2061 # Hermogenes {her-mog-en'-ace}; from 2060 and
1096; born of Hermes; Hermogenes, an apostate Christian: --
{Hermogenes}.[ql

  it 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as {it} was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
 will, would, be wrought.[ql

  kept 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be {kept}, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  kind 1085 # genos {ghen'-os}; from 1096; "kin" (abstract or
concrete, literal or figurative, individual or collective): --
born, country(-man), diversity, generation, {kind}(-red), nation,
 offspring, stock.[ql

  live 2225 # zoogoneo {dzo-og-on-eh'-o}; from the same as 2226
and a derivative of 1096; to engender alive, i.e. (by analogy)
to rescue (passively, be saved) from death: -- {live}, preserve.
[ql

  made 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be {made}, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql
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  married 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be
ended, fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God
forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be {married}, be
ordained to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published,
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be
turned, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  more 2104 # eugenes {yoog-en'-ace}; from 2095 and 1096; well
born, i.e. (literally) high in rank, or (figuratively) generous:
-- {more} noble, nobleman.[ql

  nation 1085 # genos {ghen'-os}; from 1096; "kin" (abstract or
concrete, literal or figurative, individual or collective): --
born, country(-man), diversity, generation, kind(-red), {nation},
 offspring, stock.[ql

  nephew 1549 # ekgonon {ek'-gon-on}; neuter of a derivative of
a compound of 1537 and 1096; a descendant, i.e. (specially)
grandchild: -- {nephew}.[ql

  noble 2104 # eugenes {yoog-en'-ace}; from 2095 and 1096; well
born, i.e. (literally) high in rank, or (figuratively) generous:
-- more {noble}, nobleman.[ql

  nobleman 2104 # eugenes {yoog-en'-ace}; from 2095 and 1096;
well born, i.e. (literally) high in rank, or (figuratively)
generous: -- more noble, {nobleman}.[ql

  offspring 1085 # genos {ghen'-os}; from 1096; "kin" (abstract
or concrete, literal or figurative, individual or collective): --
 born, country(-man), diversity, generation, kind(-red), nation,
{offspring}, stock.[ql

  only 3439 # monogenes {mon-og-en-ace'}; from 3441 and 1096;
only-born, i.e. sole: -- {only} (begotten, child).[ql

  ordained 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be
ended, fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God
forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
{ordained} to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published,
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be
turned, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  parent 1118 # goneus {gon-yooce'}; from the base of 1096; a
parent: -- {parent}.[ql

  partake 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be
ended, fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God
forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
ordained to be, {partake}, pass, be performed, be published,
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be
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turned, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  pass 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, {pass}, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  pass 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to {pass}), continue, be divided, draw, be ended,
fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid,
grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to
be, partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  pass 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to {pass}),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  past 1230 # diaginomai {dee-ag-in'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and
1096; to elapse meanwhile: -- X after, be {past}, be spent.[ql

  past 4266 # proginomai {prog-in'-om-ahee}; from 4253 and 1096;
to be already, i.e. have previousy transpired: -- be {past}.[ql

  performed 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be
ended, fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God
forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
ordained to be, partake, pass, be {performed}, be published,
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be
turned, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  present 3854 # paraginomai {par-ag-in'-om-ahee}; from 3844 and
1096; to become near, i.e. approach (have arrived); by
implication, to appear publicly: -- come, go, be {present}.[ql

  preserve 2225 # zoogoneo {dzo-og-on-eh'-o}; from the same as
2226 and a derivative of 1096; to engender alive, i.e. (by
analogy) to rescue (passively, be saved) from death: -- live,
{preserve}.[ql

  published 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
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middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be
ended, fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God
forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
ordained to be, partake, pass, be performed, be {published},
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be
turned, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  require 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be
ended, fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God
forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
ordained to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published,
{require}, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken,
be turned, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  seem 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, {seem}, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  self 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have {self}), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  showed 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be
ended, fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God
forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
ordained to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published,
require, seem, be {showed}, X soon as it was, sound, be taken,
be turned, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  soon 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
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happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X {soon} as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
 will, would, be wrought.[ql

  sound 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be
ended, fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God
forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
ordained to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published,
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, {sound}, be taken,
be turned, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  spent 1230 # diaginomai {dee-ag-in'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and
1096; to elapse meanwhile: -- X after, be past, be {spent}.[ql

  stock 1085 # genos {ghen'-os}; from 1096; "kin" (abstract or
concrete, literal or figurative, individual or collective): --
born, country(-man), diversity, generation, kind(-red), nation,
offspring, {stock}.[ql

  taken 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be
ended, fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God
forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
ordained to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published,
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be {taken},
be turned, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  to 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained {to} be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  to 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come ({to} pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended,
fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid,
grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to
be, partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  to 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought ({to} pass),
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(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
will, would, be wrought.[ql

  turned 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be
ended, fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God
forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
ordained to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published,
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be
{turned}, use, wax, will, would, be wrought.[ql

  use 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, {use}, wax,
 will, would, be wrought.[ql

  was 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it {was}, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
 will, would, be wrought.[ql

  wax 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,
partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, {wax},
 will, would, be wrought.[ql

  wife 1135 # gune {goo-nay'}; probably from the base of 1096; a
woman; specially, a wife: -- {wife}, woman.[ql

  will 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and middle
voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-erate), i.e.
(reflexively) to become (come into being), used with great
latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): -- arise, be
assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought (to pass),
(be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be ended, fall,
be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God forbid, grow,
happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be ordained to be,

Page 14

12/8/2021



partake, pass, be performed, be published, require, seem, be
showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be turned, use, wax,
{will}, would, be wrought.[ql

  woman 1135 # gune {goo-nay'}; probably from the base of 1096;
a woman; specially, a wife: -- wife, {woman}.[ql

  would 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be
ended, fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God
forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
ordained to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published,
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be
turned, use, wax, will, {would}, be wrought.[ql

  wrought 1096 # ginomai {ghin'-om-ahee}; a prolongation and
middle voice form of a primary verb; to cause to be ("gen"-
erate), i.e. (reflexively) to become (come into being), used
with great latitude (literal, figurative, intensive, etc.): --
arise, be assembled, be(-come, -fall, -have self), be brought
(to pass), (be) come (to pass), continue, be divided, draw, be
ended, fall, be finished, follow, be found, be fulfilled, + God
forbid, grow, happen, have, be kept, be made, be married, be
ordained to be, partake, pass, be performed, be published,
require, seem, be showed, X soon as it was, sound, be taken, be
turned, use, wax, will, would, be {wrought}.[ql
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